
On Friday 6th December we will be having our 

Winter Fayre.

Please bring your cake donations to the school 

office on Friday 6th December by 3pm.

Thank you in advance for your generous 

donations, whether shop bought or homemade 

we are very grateful.

Please remember to include a full list of  

ingredients and to not include nuts. 

Winter Fayre

We need your help!

If  you are able to support in setting up or running a 

stall at the event then please speak to a member of  

FOS or Miss Hanley.

Set up will begin at 2pm on Friday 6th December. 


